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14 April 2022 

 

SIRA PIAWE post-implementation review survey 
 
IRO would like to draw attention to the PIAWE post-implementation review survey that has been 
released by the State Insurance Regulatory Authority (SIRA) 

 
The survey will measure the perception and experience of injured workers, employers, insurers and those 
involved in reviewing PIAWE decisions who have engaged with PIAWE since the current PIAWE 
framework commenced on 21 October 2019.  

 
The survey results will inform SIRA’s wider PIAWE post-implementation review. The survey will be open 
until 29 April 2022 11:59pm. Survey results will be aggregated and released in SIRA’s final PIAWE post-
implementation review report. 
 

Regards, 

Simon Cohen 

Independent Review Officer 

ALERT 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FPIAWEPost-ImplementationReviewSurvey&data=04%7C01%7CMichelle.Riordan%40iro.nsw.gov.au%7C1e417c6f0ae34f2d3ece08da1cfc0a89%7C1ef97a68e8ab44eda16db579fe2d7cd8%7C0%7C0%7C637854166068354294%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Bww6yi1n4Xbse9vfZd0QF%2Fu9bQsOt2Aq2L9e7iVpviU%3D&reserved=0

